

Name: _____ Group: _____

1. Listen to a person talking about his favorite season. Please choose the word you hear.

Autumn/winter/ summer is such a cool time of the year. Of course it is cool because the temperatures drop after summer. But it is also **cool/cold /hot** because it's such a great time of the year. I love the changing of the leaves. The different autumn colours are one of nature's most **beautiful/ horrible/amazing** scenes. Sometimes I can't stop looking at the mountains near my **house/home/houses**. They are like an artist's palette of golds, reds, yellows, browns and other autumnal colours. In **America/Uruguay/Armenia** they call autumn 'fall' because that is when the leaves fall from the trees. I like the coolness of autumn. Summer is over but you can still wear a T-shirt – just about. You can also spend hours outdoors without sweating. Autumn is the best time of the year to go hiking and go for long walks.

2. Read the text about Marina and answer the questions:

My name is Marina. I'm twenty-two years old. I'm not married. I was born in a small town near Moscow. My family moved to Moscow when I was ten. We live on a quiet street near a nice park. My father is an engineer. He works at a large transportation company. My mother is a schoolteacher. She teaches mathematics. I have a younger brother. His name is Alexander. Alexander is a medical student. He wants to be a doctor. I graduated from school in 2005. I studied accounting for two years at a technical school. Now I work as an accountant in a department store. My work is difficult, but I like it. My workplace is not very far from home. It takes me about twenty minutes to get there. I have English classes three times a week. I want to speak English very well, so I study hard. On weekends, I visit friends and relatives, go to a concert, or just stay home and relax. My hobbies are classical music and reading. I also like swimming. I go to the swimming pool every Saturday.

- a. What is her name?
- b. Is she from Moscow?
- c. Is her mother a schoolteacher?
- d. What is her brother's name?
- e. What are her hobbies?



3. Match the words with the pictures: **BASEBALL – PARK – CLOUDY – SUMMER – EIGHTY EIGHT – FAMILY**

88



4. In the following exercise you will have to write a little bit about you. Complete the following sentences.

MY NAME IS : _____
I AM ____ YEARS OLD
MY FAVORITE COLORS ARE _____
MY FAVORITE FOOD IS _____
MY FAVORITE SPORT IS _____
IN MY FREE TIME I ENJOY _____
MY FAVORITE SOCIAL MEDIA IS _____